
  

To: Budget Committee/Blount County Commission 

From:  Angelie Shankle, Finance Manager Sheriff’s Office 

CC:  Fin. Dir. Brian Baldwin, Mayor Ed Mitchell 

Date: 5/1/2023 

Re: Donation to BCSO to go toward the purchase of a dive suit 

  

Budget Committee Members and Commissioners, 

 

The Sheriff’s Office has been given a donation from Mr. and Mrs. Scott, to go toward the purchase of a dive 

suit for our search and rescue team (BSORT).  We would like to recognize this donation revenue, and will cover 

the other half of the cost of a dive suit out of our normal operating budget. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Angelie Shankle 

 


